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Ship wreck may be moved from St. Paul

The Ryuyu Maru Number Two, which was shipwrecked at Saint Paul Island

in November, lies broken in two below the bird cliffs of the island, about a

mile from the Aleut Community of St. Paul. Congressman Don Young re-

cently-visited the site at the request of community leaders. The Congress-
. man is secking a Federal appropriation for the cost of removing the vessel,
L which became wrecked near a nesting area for rare cliff birds.




